Wed nesday The University of South Carolina
Department of Ph.D. in Psychology

program is hosting a virtual open house
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Wednesday, November 1st, 2023 from We, &
1 7:00-8:30 pm (EST). We encourage first- T '
generation and underrepresented 3 g
students to join us. ﬁ
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https://sc.edu/study/colleges schools/artsandsciences/psychology/study/graduate/index.php
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During the open house, you will have the opportunity to:

¢ Learn about our 4 graduate concentrations: Clinical-Community Psychology,

School Psychology, Quantitative Psychology, and Cognitive and Neural Sciences -
¢ Learn about diversity initiatives in the department ! _"\'
¢ Learn about the Behavioral-Biomedical Interface Program (BBIP) r:.r Y
¢ Talk with faculty and current graduate students .

¢ Ask questions

Please register here before the event. '_‘ﬁ
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For more information or questions: click here ' =
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https://sc.edu/study/colleges_schools/graduate_school/apply/degree_programs-application-requirements/psychology-phd/index.php
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